
From: Robin Owens <Robin.Owens@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2023 5:49:32 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: HACIA - Minority Firm and Scholarship Event  
  
Hello Steve –  
Please find this email as a follow-up notification for the requested event attendance. 
I attended the HACIA scholarship awards banquet on 2.14.23, in my official capacity by invite of a 
member of the organization. 
  
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
  
Regards, 
  
  
Robin Owens | Deputy Commissioner 
Bureau of Architecture, Engineering & Construction [AEC] 
City of Chicago | Assets, Information & Services [AIS] 
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